
I-25 Ilex Design Build Project 

FBR 025A-019 

Sub Account 19205 

 

Date:  July 22, 2013 

Subject:  Notice of Short List Selection 

 

The Colorado Department of Transportation would like to announce the following 

firms have been Short Listed for the I-25 Ilex Design Build Project, FBR 025A-019, 

Sub Account 19205. 

 

The following teams have been short listed for this project: 

Edward Kraemer & Sons, Inc. (Kraemer) / Tsiouvaras Simmons Holderness (TSH) 

Flatiron Constructors, Inc. / HDR Engineering, Inc. 

Ralph L. Wadsworth Construction Co. (RLW) / Michael Baker Jr. , Inc. (Baker) 

 

The Colorado Department of Transportation will issue a Request for Proposals 

(“RFP”) for the Project to the short-listed Submitters.  Only the short-listed 

Submitters will be eligible to submit Proposals for the Project.  Each short-listed 

Submitter that submits a Proposal in response to the RFP (if any) is referred to 

herein as a “Proposer.”  CDOT will award a Design Build Contract for the Project (if 

any) to the Proposer offering the best value, as determined by CDOT at its sole 

discretion. 


